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Hi Rob,
 
In reference to Modification Application 167-7-2005 Mod 2 for Dixon Sand, the proposal has been
reviewed and no objection is raised.
 
Regards,
 
 
 
logo Kristine McKenzie

Principal Executive Planner
+61298430319 | kmckenzie@thehills.nsw.gov.au
Administration Centre, 3 Columbia Court Norwest NSW
2153
PO Box 7064, NORWEST NSW 2153 | DX 9966
Norwest
www.thehills.nsw.gov.au

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this email is strictly confidential and prepared solely for the use of the intended
recipient(s).
The copyright of this communication belongs to The Hills Shire Council.
If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or
attachments.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of The Hills
Shire Council

DISCLAIMER

Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects.
The sender does not accept liability for any viruses, errors or omissions in the contents of this message or
attachment, which arise as a result of email transmission.
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